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La Crosse Fire Chief, Greg Cleveland, is applauding the news that the  Department of Military
Affairs is scrapping plans to alter the way local  hazardous materials teams are funded. He says
he saw the plan.

         

He says the decision to protect funding for local fire departments will help  to create stability for
businesses, communities and first responders.
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